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LADIES ENJOYED THIS YEAR’S FILLIES’ TEA

This year’s Fillies’ Tea was held for a second 

time at the Snyder home at 414 Landis Lakes 

Court.  Board member, Kyra Simms, along with 

the help of Candis Rogers (both reside on 

Landis Lakes Drive) helped make the event 

special and welcoming to the neighborhood 

ladies and their guests.  Weather was beautiful 

and allowed for time to be comfortably spent 

on the back porch of the Snyder home.  The 

event, now in its sixth year, is designed to 

celebrate Derby Week as well as provide a 

venue for the ladies in the neighborhood to get 

to know one another.  Hope you will be able to 

make it next year if you missed out this time 

around. 

The annual community yard sale will be held on 

Saturday, July 20 from 8:00 am to Noon, rain 

or shine.  If you would like to participate, start 

checking your basement and closets for items 

you would like to sell.  Be sure to put a balloon, 

ribbon or some other identification on your 

mailbox the morning of the sale.  Signs will be 

posted at strategic locations in the area.  The 

yard sale will be advertised in the Courier 

Journal the week before and will also be 

publicized in Craig’s List.  Neighbors who often 

participate in the community yard sale ask if 

there is a guide they can use to price items.  

There are two websites that you can check out 

if you are interested.  Easily access these sites 

by using the following addresses that will auto-

forward you to them...

COMMUNITY YARD SALE

 Some of the items:  toaster - $7, saw - $5, 

lamps - $5 to $30, landline phones - $5

      www.landislakes.com/yardsale1   

                              and

      www.landislakes.com/yardsale2



SAFETY TIPS FOR A HAPPY 4TH OF JULY

Enjoy this time as we celebrate our 
freedom, and be sure to thank those that 

make our freedom possible!

We would like to welcome to our neighborhood

Rick and Von Purdy, and their son Roderick on 

Inspiration Way.  If you see them, please be sure to 

introduce yourself and make them feel welcome.

WELCOME NEW NEIGHBORS

From time to time, we want to focus on 

products or services that are offered by our 

community members.  At this time, we would 

like to bring your attention to Isaac Yoho, who 

resides on Landis Lakes Ct.  While he is home 

for the summer from his studies at Indiana 

University, he is offering both guitar lessons and 

math tutoring.  You can contact Isaac at 

ISAACYOHO99@GMAIL.COM or 502-377-8081.  

You can also 

download a flyer by 

clicking on the links 

on the home page of 

our community 

website, 

www.landislakes.com 

and look for the story 

on the right regarding 

Isaac. 

ISAAC YOHO OFFERING GUITAR LESSONS 

AND MATH TUTORING OVER THE SUMMER

The LLRA hopes that you are enjoying the 

pool this year.  With the implementation of a 

new pool management company, there may 

be some fine-tuning to the processes.  If you 

have issues with the way the guards operate, 

the Memberment application or anything 

that you see that could be improved, please 

let Darren Harris of Kentucky Realty, our 

LLRA property management rep, know or 

Mark Snyder, the LLRA representative for 

Landis Lakes. Their contact information can 

be found at...

    www.landislakes.com/associations.html

    YOUR VIEW OF POOL SEASON 2019
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